
 
Happy Birthday 

To You 
Lena D         4/22 

           Jean B         4/22 

 Warren S             4/25 

 

Entertainment 

For April 
Tuesday April 3 at 3:00 

Piano Player 

Rolando Ortega 

 

Saturday April 7 at 1:30  

Piano Player 

Sean Rodgers 

 

Tuesday April 10 at 3:00  

Singing Duo 

Jennie Squared 

 

Friday April 13 at 3:00 

Happy Hour with 

Paul Buttel 

 

Tuesday April 17 at 3:00 

Country Singer 

Heather Dawn 

 

Friday April 20 at 3:00 

Happy Hour with 

Gayle Chapman 

 

Tuesday April 24 at 1:30 

Music & Memories with 

Bruce Briggs 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Pamper  

Your  

Pooch 
April 27 is Little Pampered Dog Day. 

Yes it’s true, there is a day set aside 

for people to pamper their pooch and 

the dogs here at Grace get plenty of 

pampering.                                              

Humans have lived with lap-sized 

canines for years. Scientists have 

traced our history with small dogs to 

France, where our cave-dwelling 

ancestors may have used the dogs to 

keep them keep warm, assist with 

hunting and  warn us when intruders 

are near, During the Renaissance, 

miniature poodles were used by 

nobility as hand warmers. The small 

dogs were put inside sleeves of shirts, 

becoming known as “sleeve dogs.” 

Others were used to warm laps in 

damp castles or on chilly carriage 

rides. Today man’s best friend rides 

in the front seat of the car with their 

head out the window. They watch 

television on a warm couch and have 

a variety of food and doggy snacks to 

choose from.  Life for everyone has 

become better. 

  

PB&J 
Can you even imagine a world without 

peanut butter and jelly? April 2 is 

Peanut Butter and Jelly Day in honor of 
this ubiquitous sandwich staple. 
(con’t on back) 

 

Sign up 

at the front desk for the 

following fun field trips. 

 
On Thursday April 12 at 11:15 a.m. 

Lunch Bunch will be going out to eat 

at the Black Bear Diner. 

 

On Thursday April 12 at 2:00 a.m. we   

will be going to World Center for 

Birds of Prey. 
 

On Saturday April 28 we will be 

going out for Breakfast. 

 

This Month’s 
Mystery Man 

Do you recognize the service man in 

this month’s spotlight picture?  Here 

are some clues.  He was born in San 

Bernardino California.  He joined the 

Air Force in 1942 and went to 

Memphis TN for training.  In the 

service he worked as an Air Craft 

Refueling officer, and serviced in 

Guam, Saipan and other Mariana 

Islands. He married Marie and has 

two children, a son and daughter. 

He grew up on Catalina Island, loves 

to be near the ocean and enjoys 

playing tennis.  He and a buddy could 

play tennis for a few hours at night by 

putting a quarter in the light machine. 

 

        

   Gratitude is the fairest 

         blossom which spring 
               from  the soul 

Henry Ward Beecher 
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